
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
REALIGNMENT OF THE EASTBOUND OFF-RAMP  

HIGHWAY 401 / LESLIE STREET 
 CONTRACT NO. 2016-2048 

CITY OF TORONTO  

 
 
The Ministry of Transportation (MTO) is undertaking the re-alignment of the eastbound off-ramp at the 
Highway 401 and Leslie Street Interchange. As part of the re-alignment, construction activities will also 
include replacement of the Metrolinx pedestrian bridge; upgrading of traffic signals at the W-N/S ramp 
terminal intersection; and replacement of the noise barrier where impacted by construction. 
 
In order to ensure the safety and mobility of travelling public, pedestrians, GO Transit commuters 

and the safety of workers, there is the potential of short-term lane closures to accommodate 

construction activities, i.e., intersection work at Leslie Street. Advanced signage will be placed to 

inform motorists of upcoming closures. During construction, traffic will continue to exit Highway 401 

at Leslie Street using either the existing ramp or a detour ramp. 

 

The pedestrian bridge that provides access to the Oriole GO Station will be replaced during 
construction and may have a small number of short-term closures for specific construction work. 
Advanced notifications about the closures will be posted at the Oriole GO Station and at the 
pedestrian bridge by GO Transit/Metrolinx.  
 
As a result of construction activities, there may be construction noise which may affect your residence for 
a short duration.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact the Contract Administrator listed below. 
 
Sean Grills, A.Sc.T., rcca 

Contract Administrator 
T. 905.856.5200 Ext. 221  

2016-2048@mcintoshperry.com  |  www.mcintoshperry.com 
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